
Dear colleagues, 

 

We would like to invite you to participate in this survey because you are currently involved 

in delivering clinical care or conducting research related to hepatic steatosis. 

 

This year, the International Liver Society has embarked on a significant endeavour by 

initiating a modified Delphi process involving experts in the field to evaluate potential 

changes in the nomenclature of hepatic steatosis. Your involvement is particularly important, 

as we seek to gather the perspectives of practising clinicians and researchers, with a specific 

focus on the Asian standpoint, to understand better the implications of adopting the updated 

nomenclature. 

 

Ensure you have read the Participation Information Sheet before proceeding to answer the 

survey. Your participation is entirely voluntary, anonymous, and will take approximately 10 

minutes. You may indicate if you would like us to contact you for future studies by assessing 

a separate link at the end of the survey. This study has been approved by the ethical board of 

the National Healthcare Group's Domain Specific Review Board (DSRB), Singapore – Study 

Number 2023/00561. Please contact the Principal Investigator if you have questions about 

this survey study. 

 

The survey can be assessed from the following hyperlink or QR code: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
OR https://form.gov.sg/64bb4b54b0eb80001122dc19 

 
Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr Kuo Chao YEW 

Gastroenterology and Hepatology Department 

Tan Tock Seng Hospital 

11 Jalan Tan Tock Seng 

Singapore 308433 

Email: kuo_chao_yew@ttsh.com.sg 

Telephone: +65 63577897 
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